Ottawa
780 La Promenade Building
House of Commons
Ottawa, ON K1A 0A6
Tel: (613) 992-1157
Fax: (613) 943-1823
mark.warawa@parl.gc.ca

Constituency 104-4769 222nd Street Langley, BC V2Z 3C1 Tel: (604) 534-5955 Fax; (604) 534-5970 www.markwarawa.com



canada Mark Warawa, M.P. (Langley)



August 5, 2014

The Honourable Terry Lake Minister of Health PO Box 9050 Stn Prov Govt Victoria, BC V8W 3C8

Dear Minister Lake,

W. 198	HEALTH 101497C	Company for an extension, where
DRAFT CO	AUG 1 1 2014	Oreply Orrect Office
REMARKS	هندست جياد نند به دند و هر زر پيشنا ۽ اب فيسمينيور پايان ۾	
Q AA Q BA	C) oou C) oou	C) ea C) om

Thank you for taking the time to bring to my attention your concerns regarding changes to the Canada Health Transfer (CHT). I appreciate your recommendation for an age-adjustment to the CHT allocation formula to better address the costs associated with providing health care to seniors. As you have copied the Honourable Joe Oliver, Minister of Finance, and the Honourable Rona Ambrose, Minister of Health, I will allow my colleagues to respond to your concerns and recommendation.

In regards to your request to present this issue to the BC Federal Government Caucus, I will forward your letter to the BC Caucus chair, MP Bob Zimmer.

Thank you again for your correspondence.

Regards,

Mark Warawa, MP Langley

cc: Bob Zimmer, MP

Joe Oliver, Minister of Finance Rona Ambrose, Minister of Health

Stearn, Anne HLTH:EX

From:

Bob.Zimmer@parl.gc.ca

Sent:

Friday, September 19, 2014 12:34 PM

To:

maugustine@divisionsbc.ca; Angela.DeSmit@northernhealth.ca;

art@energyservicesbc.org; blaine.kitzul@cctcontrols.ca; bob.gammer@bchydro.com;

bob.kyllo@cnrl.com; celine.southwick@leg.bc.ca; XT:HLTH Chapman, Ronald; david.snadden@ubc.ca; dhunter@fortstjohn.ca; frank@macroindustries.ca;

Geoff.Payne@unbc.ca; info@fsjchamber.com; invest@npedc.ca; English, John HLTH:EX;

jturner@spectraenergy.com s.22

: XT:Gunn, Kelly HLTH:IN;

lisa.hawryluk@centrica.com; LAckerman@fortstjohn.ca; mel.jones@canfor.com;

mgreen@fortstjohn.ca; Betty.Morris@northernhealth.ca; nicole_aitken@transcanada.com; paul.winwood@unbc.ca s.22 rejean.tetrault@shell.com; rmoody@fsjmedicalclinic.com; s.22

sdunk@progressenergy.com; sthomas@tcltd.ca s.22

Health, HLTH

HLTH:EX; twolsey@suncor.com; willa.henry@familymed.ubc.ca; dr.watt@fsjmedicalclinic.com; Sheilagh.Wilson@northernhealth.ca

Cc:

XT:HLTH Chapman, Ronald

Subject:

Update on Northern Health LMIA

Hello all,

I want to update all of you on the LMIA (formerly LMO) delays regarding new doctors. I have been in contact with HRSDC, and they have given me more information regarding Northern Health's application issues.

HRSDC officials tell me that the initial applications were rejected because they were incomplete, as Northern Health failed to provide an adequate transition plan as part of their application. The health authority did resubmit with appropriate paperwork and the application filed July 14th was approved on August 25th.

Northern Health still has three more applications pending with HRSDC and I can provide updates once I have been informed of the decisions.

If there is anything else of concern federally that I can help with, please let me know.

Sincerely,

Bob Zimmer
Member of Parliament
Prince George-Peace River
Agriculture-Agri Foods Committee
Ethics Committee
Chair of BC Caucus

Minister Responsible for British Columbia



Ministre responsable de la Colombie-Britannique

AUG 1 8 2014

The Honourable Dr. Terry Lake Minister of Health Office of the Minister PO Box 9050 Stn Prov Govt. Victoria, B.C. V8W 3C8

8 51	inister's offi Health	DE
零		
PMI PMI	AUG ? 5 2014	O FLE
Remarks		
C AA	☐ MA	J. SA
☐ EA	C) ccu	DM

Dear Minister Lake,

Thank you for your June 16th, 2014 correspondence regarding the changes to the Canada Health Transfer (CHT).

As the Minister Responsible for British Columbia, I appreciate hearing your concerns on this issue. I have taken the liberty of forwarding your message to Member of Parliament Bob Zimmer, Chair of the B.C./Yukon Conservative Caucus, as this matter falls under his purview. I look forward to reviewing his response, as well as Minister Oliver's, Minister Ambrose's, and Minister de Jong's responses on this matter.

Again, thank you for writing to me.

Sincerely,

The Honourable James Moore, P.C., M.P. Minister Responsible for British Columbia



CATHY McLeod, M.P. Kamloops – Thompson – Cariboo

August 22, 2014

Honourable Terry Lake BC Minister of Health PO Box 9050 Stn. Prov. Gov. Victoria, BC V8W 9E2

MINISTER'S OFFICE HEALTH				
#				
PRAFT TO FYI	AUG 2 8 2014	Q REPLY CIRECT		
REMARKS _				
AA	☐ MA	☐ SA		
☐ EA	Ccn	DM		

Dear Minister Lake,

Thank you for writing to me in regards to your meeting with Minister of Health Rona Ambrose about the future of the Canada Health Transfer (CHT). With many federal funding transfers to the provinces, there has always been significant debate surrounding their structure and distribution. You raise important points in regards to varying demographics across Canada's provinces. While I do not anticipate any immediate change to the new CHT formula at this point, I am certainly happy to continue to keep the dialogue open on this matter, both with the Minister of Health and the BC Caucus.

Sincerely,

Cathy McLeod, MP

Kamloops-Thompson-Cariboo

Kamloops Office

979 Victoria St.

Kamloops, BC V2C 2C1

Tel.: (250) 851-4991

Fax: (250) 851-4994

Toll Free: 1-877-619-3332

E-mail: cathy.mcleod.c1@parl.gc.ca

Ottawa Office

406 Justice Building

House of Commons

Ottawa, ON KIA 0A6

Tel.: (613) 995-6931

Fax: (613) 995-9897

E-mail: cathy.mcleod@parl.gc.ca

www.cathymcleod.ca

Cariboo Office

118 - 475 Birch Ave.

P.O. Box 1977

100 Mile House, BC V0K 2E0

Toll Free: 1-877-619-3332

E-mail: cathy.mcleod.c2@parl.gc.ca